
Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

The students of Grade IX are having their Term I during the current week. (15th Nov. to 20th Nov.).

As Friday, 19th November is a holiday on account of Guru Nanak Jayanti there is a change in the exam

schedule as given below:-

Subject Earlier Rescheduled

Science 19th Nov. 2021 20th Nov. 2021

IT 20th Nov. 2021 22nd Nov. 2021

Note:- On Monday, 22nd Nov. 2021 the IT exam will be conducted from 9:30 & 10:30am after the exam is

over the students will have regular classes. These will continue from Tuesday 23rd Nov. till further

notice.

Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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15th November, 2021


